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 Objection

Comments The proposed structure is far too large, will blight the landscape, especially so close to the South
Downs National Park. The Ford Road would be unable to cope with the increased amount of traffic,
causing traffic jams and pollution. It is frankly a terrible idea.

Received 06/08/2020 16:11:25

Attachments


